
From: Lila Druckman [lwolfedruc@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2009 2:31 PM 
To: Sylvie Dupont 
Subject: Draft Revised Excessive Price Guidelines..... 
Dear Ms. Dupont, 
 
We have examined, carefully, the Draft Revised Guidelines and are pleased to note that  
the various suggestions and comments from previous reviews have been  incorporated in 
the new  guidelines.  
 
Cummings Jewish Centre for Seniors are gratified that we were able to contribute, as one 
of the consumers, to these guidelines.  Our main goal has been and remains...drugs  for 
consumers, and for seniors in particular, should be affordable, available, and  effective in 
the required doses.  The new Guidelines lead to this goal. 
 
It has been a privilege, for me, to participate in the consultations and to read and review 
the various documents.   I, and Cummings Centre, wish the Board success in the 
implementation of these Guidelines. and any future work undertaken. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lila Wolfe Druckman 
Social Action Committee 
Cummings Jewish Centre for Seniors 
Montreal, Quebec. 
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